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Essays on Organizational Form and Efficiency in the Takaful Insurance
Industry
2013

many studies have focused on the insurance industry in the us and other developed countries few studies have
investigated the efficiency and organizational form in developing countries this is particularly true for the
takaful insurance industry takaful insurance is mutual insurance based on islamic principles the rapid growth of
takaful insurers in many countries around the world and their long existence make it important to examine them
chapter 1 discusses the history and the practice of insurance during the time of ancient arabs tribes i discuss
the conduct of the holy prophet saw relating to insurance practice i also briefly outlines the development of
islamic insurance in the fourteenth to the seventh centuries nineteenth century and the development in the
twentieth century chapter 2 investigates economies of scope and agency problems for takaful insurance companies
operating in 19 countries i test the conglomeration hypothesis which holds that firms can optimize by diversifying
across businesses versus the strategic focus hypothesis which holds that firms improve by focusing on core
businesses more specifically i analyze whether it is advantageous for insurers to offer both property liability
insurance and family insurance life insurance or to specialize in one major industry segment i also test for
agency problems which imply that firms must motivate the agent to ensure compliance with the principal s wealth
maximization objectives that is i analyze whether it is advantageous for insurers to operate under a mudharaba
profit sharing model or operate under a wakala fee based model i estimate cost efficiency utilizing data
envelopment analysis dea then i test for scope economies and agency problems by regressing efficiency scores on
control variables and indicators for strategic focus and the operating model the results show that the wakala
operating model is cost inefficient and focused takaful insurers are associated with higher cost efficiency
chapter 3 investigates the relationship between insolvency risk and efficiency for takaful insurers i measure the
insolvency risk by computing the z score which measure distance to default i calculate the efficiency scores using
data envelopment analysis dea i find that efficient firms have a higher distance to default i also find that firms
which operate in multiple lines are penalized for diversification by being more likely to become insolvent in
addition i show that investing in sukkuk and real estate increase the insolvency risk chapter 4 analyzes the
coexistence of takaful and conventional insurance i analyze the efficiency of different organizational forms in 13
countries technical allocative cost and revenue frontiers were estimated using data envelopment analysis i test
the expense preference hypothesis and efficient structure hypothesis i find evidence for the efficient structure
hypothesis which claims that the two organizational forms serve different market segments due to differences in
managerial discretion and access to capital i also find evidence for the expense preference hypothesis which



states that mutual insurers are less cost efficient than stock insurers due to unresolved agency conflicts e g
higher bonus consumption by mutual managers the results provide insight into the competitiveness of conventional
and takaful insurers from different countries finally chapter 5 concludes the main results of the study

Takaful Investment Portfolios
2013-03-20

a groundbreaking study of the investment portfolios of takaful companies their general investment patterns and
their future investments the islamic finance industry has witnessed remarkable growth over the last decade and one
of the most successful segments poised for even greater expansion is the islamic insurance takaful industry in
takaful investment portfolios distinguished takaful scholar abdulrahman khalil tolefat explores the investment
portfolios of takaful companies in both the gcc countries and malaysia the tip of islamic finance industry
investigating the trends and patterns of investment of takaful companies the book looks at shareholders as well as
general and family funds to determine where these companies are investing today and where they are likely to
invest in the future presenting new and novel research on the investment patterns of takaful companies takaful
investment portfolios covers the history of the industry and takaful models and how they work and presents in
depth studies of both their real world and desired portfolio investments presents unique new research into the
investment portfolios of takaful companies in the gcc and malaysia examines the gap between desired and actual
investment portfolios of takaful companies explores expected areas for future investment groundbreaking in its
depth takaful investment portfolios is an unprecedented study of the investments of takaful companies

Impact evaluation study for Egypt's Takaful and Karama cash transfer
program: Part 1: Quantitative report
2018-10-19

this report of the evaluation study provides a greater focus on measuring the impact of the larger takaful program
and also attempts to measure the impact of the much smaller karama program in addition ifpri will conduct a
qualitative assessment of the takaful and karama program focused on learning about the experience with the program
among the poorest beneficiary households this qualitative assessment will also draw lessons from the quantitative
survey to provide another report on the experience of very poor households the remainder of this report is
organized as follows chapter 2 provides an overview of the takaful and karama program chapter 3 summarizes the



impact evaluation design chapter 4 describes the evaluation survey and sample chapter 5 provides context for the
program by using the survey data to summarize the characteristics of beneficiary and non beneficiary households
and describe beneficiaries experience with program implementation chapter 6 presents the impact estimates for
takaful and chapter 7 the estimates for karama chapter 8 uses data from a separate representative sample of
households collected during the survey to assess the targeting performance of the program chapter 9 concludes and
discusses implications for social policy in egypt

Good Faith in Insurance and Takaful Contracts in Malaysia
2016-01-22

this book examines good faith in non marine insurance and takaful islamic insurance contracts in malaysia and
proposes holistic law reform of the same the first two thirds of the book comprise an extensive comparative legal
analysis of the issues between malaysia australia and the united kingdom with the final third dedicated to a socio
economic analysis of law reform and suggestions for law reform particularly suited to malaysia the book evaluates
whether the duty of utmost good faith the cornerstone of insurance and takaful contracts is effectively regulated
and in turn observed by insurers and takaful operators and insureds alike in malaysia the adequacy of the
insurance act 1996 malaysia the takaful act 1984 malaysia the financial services act 2013 malaysia and the islamic
financial services act 2013 malaysia is evaluated along with the supporting infrastructure and oversight measures
introduced by the malaysian government in doing so the book examines the duty of utmost good faith from both a
doctrinal and a social science perspective in order to propose suitable legal reform

Handbook of Islamic Banking
2009-01-01

the handbook of islamic banking comprises 25 studies by leading international experts on islamic banking and
finance specially commissioned to analyse the various debates and the current state of play in the field from its
origins thirty years ago islamic banking has expanded rapidly to become a distinctive and fast growing segment of
the international banking and capital markets despite this expansion islamic banking still remains poorly
understood in many parts of the muslim world and continues to be a mystery in much of the west this comprehensive
handbook provides a succinct analysis of the workings of islamic banking and finance accessible to a wide range of
readers at the same time it seeks to bring the current research agenda and the main issues on islamic banking
before a wider audience islamic banking offers as an alternative to conventional interest based financing methods



a wide variety of financial instruments and investment vehicles based on profit and loss sharing arrangements
these are all explored in detail along with other subjects such as governance and risk management securities and
investment structured financing accounting and regulation economic development and globalization m kabir hassan
mervyn lewis and the other contributors have created an authoritative and original reference work which will
contribute to a wider understanding of islamic banking as well as provoking further discussion and research it
will be invaluable to all scholars researchers and policymakers with an interest in this subject

Islamic Sustainable Finance, Law and Innovation
2023-07-26

this volume discusses the role and characteristics of islamic finance and how it can contribute to a sustainable
financial system islamic finance is not only for the 1 5 billion muslims several countries are interested in it
because it has interesting characteristics in terms of transparency and banking regulation although the origins of
islamic finance date back several centuries its resurgence is relatively recent from its modern beginnings in
egypt and malaysia islamic finance is now a growing sector and its recent performance contrasts with that of
conventional banks rapid growth and innovation are transforming the sector driving economic development in an
increasing number of jurisdictions while also increasing the number of new opportunities and challenges today with
the problem of climate change and its adverse effects on the whole world the flexibility of islamic finance
concerning the operations available to those who wish to finance the development of infrastructure makes this area
crucial for sustainable finance

Islamic Asset Management
2004

understand the aspects of structuring and investing by learning from more than 20 leading experts in the field of
islamic finance from across the globe and across the world of islamic asset management

Contemporary Research in Accounting and Finance
2022-05-28

the book compiles a comprehensive set of case of studies in business and accounting from the mena region these



case studies consist of practical research studies with strong theoretical foundations hence the book is a guide
to the industries in various sectors regarding the best practices for efficient business and accounting management
in addition the book will serve as an important teaching reference for business and accounting courses in the mena
region

Industry Forward and Technology Transformation in Business and
Entrepreneurship
2023-07-31

this book bringing together selected papers from the 10th international conference on entrepreneurship business
and technology incebt on the overarching theme of industry forward and technology transformation in business and
entrepreneurship provides the audience some preliminary understanding of the current and emerging trends in
entrepreneurship and business activities this includes the usage of information and digital technology in business
competition in a digital economy its challenges and opportunities and transformation of business and
entrepreneurship for the forward industry

Financial and Accounting Principles in Islamic Finance
2019-05-10

this book provides an original account detailing the origins and components of a faith based accounting system
that was founded around 629 ce by examining the historical development that the accounting systems underwent
within the context of faith based rules and values the book explains what is meant by the term faith based
accounting together with a discussion of its characteristics in relation to various product structures and the
underlying islamic finance principles it provides important theoretical and practical contributions by explaining
accounting as a value based science rather than a value free object or abstract this book explores the way in
which religious rules act as a directive for accounting and auditing practices in ifis through which the concept
of money and digital currency within the theory of money and how it is enacted in a faith based context amid
differences of opinions among its actors is examined this is an important foundation to explain islamic accounting
and includes how this outcome would shape the faith based view regarding the new phenomenon of digital currency dc
also featured is the concept of paper money within the theory of money and how it is enacted in a faith based
legal framework by identifying two core concepts of today s fiat money as being a single genus or multi genera



money this book is not merely an academic work nor is it a pure practitioner guide rather it is a robust work that
combines both it marries rigorous academic research and theories with practical industry experiences the book
provides a clear and concise guide to accounting in islamic economics and finance and how islamic financial
institutions could meet the applicable faith based rules in their accounting practices

Impact of Artificial Intelligence, and the Fourth Industrial Revolution on
Business Success
2022-07-29

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the international conference on business and technology icbt2021
organized by euromid academy of business technology emabt held in istanbul between 06 07 november 2021 in response
to the call for papers for icbt2021 485 papers were submitted for presentation and inclusion in the proceedings of
the conference after a careful blind refereeing process 292 papers were selected for inclusion in the conference
proceedings from forty countries each of these chapters was evaluated through an editorial board and each chapter
was passed through a double blind peer review process the book highlights a range of topics in the fields of
technology entrepreneurship business administration accounting and economics that can contribute to business
development in countries such as learning machines artificial intelligence big data deep learning game based
learning management information system accounting information system knowledge management entrepreneurship and
social enterprise corporate social responsibility and sustainability business policy and strategic management
international management and organizations organizational behavior and hrm operations management and logistics
research controversial issues in management and organizations turnaround corporate entrepreneurship innovation
legal issues business ethics and firm gerial accounting and firm financial affairs non traditional research and
creative methodologies these proceedings are reflecting quality research contributing theoretical and practical
implications for those who are wise to apply the technology within any business sector it is our hope that the
contribution of this book proceedings will be of the academic level which even decision makers in the various
economic and executive level will get to appreciate

New Developments in Islamic Economics
2018-11-09

new developments in islamic economics examples from southeast asia investigates the latest developments in a



vibrant and fast moving area of practical financial and economic study this book is primarily focused on malaysian
contexts while also presenting perspectives from indonesia and thailand

Islamic Finance For Dummies
2012-08-03

a detailed look at the fast growing field of islamic banking and finance the global islamic finance market is now
worth about 700 billion worldwide islamic finance for dummies helps experienced investors and new entrants into
islamic finance quickly get up to speed on this growing financial sector here you ll find clear and easy to
understand information on how you can incorporate islamic finance products into your investment portfolio you ll
quickly and easily become acquainted with the theory practice and limitations of islamic banking understand how to
develop products for the islamic financial industry grasp the objectives and sources of islamic law and the basic
guidelines for business contacts learn about islamic fund management and insurance and much more coverage of the
role islamic finance can play in the development of the financial system and of economies addresses the risks and
rewards in islamic banking the future prospects and opportunities of the islamic finance industry with the help of
islamic finance for dummies you ll discover the fast and easy way to tap into the booming islamic finance arena

The Report
2022-12-12

forsa which means opportunity in arabic is a new economic inclusion program of the government of the arab republic
of egypt implemented by the ministry of social solidarity the program aims to graduate beneficiaries of the
national cash transfer program the takaful karama program tkp to economic self reliance by enabling them to engage
in wage employment or sustainable economic enterprises the 2021 world bank economic inclusion report andrews et al
2021 highlights a recent increase globally in such graduation or economic inclusion programs which now reaches
around 92 million beneficiaries from 20 million households across more than 75 countries this rapid growth has
necessitated an increasing demand for evidence on best practices in graduation program implementation the newly
designed forsa program is based on the graduation approach but with innovations drawing from theories of
behavioral economics as well as creating a network of active youth volunteers for economic empowerment to reduce
costs compared to the standard brac inspired model forsa also expands the graduation model to include the option
of wage employment rather than only focusing on self employment evidence on the impact of job training programs
linked to wage employment on both job retention and future earnings is mixed mckenzie 2017 although most such



programs do not include cash assistance this impact evaluation of the forsa program in egypt is intended to
contribute to the global evidence on effective graduation program design as well as provide immediate policy
relevant guidance for the ministry of social solidarity the impact evaluation will measure the degree to which
forsa is successful at increasing household consumption and will investigate which participant groups and program
features demonstrate the greatest improvements in household welfare and economic activity

Impact evaluation report: Egypt’s forsa graduation program
2019-12-23

women s control over decision making within their family particularly regarding the use of household income can
play an important and long lasting role in shaping their well being and that of their children cash transfer
programs often target women in order to increase their control over household resources empirical evidence on the
effectiveness of this approach is mixed and suggests the importance of local context we present evidence on the
effect of cash transfers on women s control over decision making in the mena region where little evidence is
available and where cultural norms around women s roles differ from more studied regions using a regression
discontinuity approach we identify the impact of egypt s takaful national cash transfer program on women s control
over decision making and labor supply receiving cash transfers mostly reduced women s reported ability to
influence household decisions particularly regarding child healthcare the loss of control over decision making was
greater for women with less than primary education other effects of the program include a decline in women s
employment and an increase in men s involvement in spheres of decision making usually controlled by women these
results are robust to changes in model specification we present suggestive evidence from mediation analysis that
the negative effects on women s control over decision making was directly related to these declines in employment
and increase in men s involvement in female spheres the negative findings are not wholly supported by
complementary qualitative work in which women reported more positive perceptions of the program s impacts

Cash transfers and women’s control over decision-making and labor supply in
Egypt
2022-07-07

the objective of this element is to provide an overview of islamic finance by highlighting the impact of the
pandemic on it in a comprehensive manner by looking at two branches of islamic finance islamic commercial finance



and islamic social finance the approach that is adopted in this element is to first provide an overview of islamic
finance to the readers in a simple and easy manner followed by the impact of pandemic discussed separately for
both types of islamic finance last but not least the element also recommends ways in which islamic finance could
be further improved in the light of the lessons learnt from the pandemic it is anticipated that the
recommendations made in this regard would assist policymakers practitioners researchers and other stakeholders of
islamic finance to understand the way to unlock the full potential of islamic finance to reduce the wealth gap and
achieve financial inclusion

COVID-19 and Islamic Finance
2015-07-01

the canadian journal of islamic economics islamic finance issue 1 1 july 2015 issn 2292 0579 on line library
archive canada founder and editor in chief dr ghada gomaa a mohamed epe bac lac gc ca 100 201 300 cdn journal
islamic economics cjieif issue 1 1 1 pdf authors robert j bianchi michael e drew and mahmood norma md saad samir
srairi

The Canadian Journal of Islamic Economics & Islamic Finance
2013

compliance with legal requirements and avoidance of illegal business activities are essential elements to ensure
the smooth running of any business in contrast ignorance may invite legal consequences and might harm the business
operations considering the current growth of business activities this book highlights contemporary legal issues in
business activities particularly involving criminal offences such offences might be committed by individuals or
corporations the knowledge on the business criminal offences is crucial to all parties and business entities hence
this book is published to impart knowledge to readers in this regard the discussion covers the contemporary legal
issues the legal consequences as well as dispute resolution mechanism in handling selected business crimes this
book also highlights several business criminal offences from the islamic perspective thus the publication of this
book will benefit the legal practitioners academicians students and all business entities



The Report: Bahrain 2013
2018-03-01

this book emphasises the ways in which uk examples of islamic financial provision illustrate both the main
characteristics of islamic financial teaching and some key issues in the situation of british muslims

Business Crimes at Stake: Contemporary Legal Issues (UUM Press)
2011-01-27

get up to speed quickly on the world s fastest growing financial sector the islamic finance handbook a
practitioner s guide to the global markets is the definitive report for the islamic finance industry written by
the industry s leading practitioners the book provides a country by country breakdown of the current state of the
islamic market including league tables by region and by country relevant case studies are used throughout to
illustrate the practical aspect of the information presented organized for easy navigation each chapter features
sub sections that allow instant comparison between countries in a specific area of interest the islamic finance
industry is the world s fastest growing sector valued at over u s 1 3 trillion by the uk islamic finance
secretariat with an annual growth of 24 for the past five years to compete globally practitioners need a true
understanding of key markets within the industry the islamic finance handbook paints a clear picture of where each
country stands in its development and role within the market and provides a straightforward comparison between
markets features include current macroeconomic and microeconomic conditions regulatory and political situations
recent transactions key participants and the investor climate real world cases as opposed to speculative scenarios
the book places a clear focus on current conditions versus past performance and on practical applications versus
theoretical speculation each chapter is authored by a leading practitioner from within each country allowing a
true glimpse inside the day to day workings of the islamic markets for finance professionals who need to get up to
speed on this rapidly growing sector the islamic finance handbook a practitioner s guide to the global markets is
a clear comprehensive guide

Islamic Financial Services in the United Kingdom
2010

deep insightful analysis of controversial risk management issues in islamic banking mapping the risks and risk



management practices in islamic banking is a comprehensive analysis of the current state of risk management
practices within the islamic banking industry with recommendations for policy makers bankers and industry
stakeholders going beyond the academic this book presents the opinions and perceptions of industry financiers and
bankers alongside primary information and data collected by islamic finance professionals to deconstruct and
analyze the sector s current risk management practices you ll get up to date on the latest attitudes and trends
and delve into the current issues surrounding risk management in islamic banks with a focus on practical
applications this authoritative guide discusses the unique risks facing islamic banks from the perspective of a
wide range of practitioners risk management is one of the biggest most controversial issues in islamic finance yet
it remains under researched many uncertainties exist for which the answers are still unclear yet will play a large
role in shaping the industry s future this book digs deep into current ideas and practices to discover what s
being done what needs to be done and what needs to stop happening to keep the future of islamic finance strong
explore both islamic and traditional attitudes toward risk examine current islamic risk management practices
understand the latest industry issues and trends consider the diverse range of risks unique to the islamic banking
sector effective risk management in islamic banking deserves priority attention unless the industry develops its
own genuine risk management architecture it cannot achieve its full potential and the viability needed for a more
resilient financial system than the debunked wall street model mapping the risks and risk management practices in
islamic banking provides a deep authoritative analysis of where the industry is today and where it needs to
develop

The Report: Brunei Darussalam 2010
2014-04-07

the ongoing turbulence in the global financial markets has drawn attention to an alternative system of financial
intermediation islamic banking and finance this is now one of the fastest growing sectors within the market place
and has so far remained on the sidelines of this unrest since the inception of islamic banking thirty years ago
the number and reach of islamic financial institutions worldwide has risen significantly institutions offering
islamic financial services constitute a significant and growing share of the financial system in several countries
and market participants everywhere are joining the race to study and be a part of this emerging financial system
the islamic banking and finance workbook is a one of a kind workbook on the topic enabling readers to test their
understanding of islamic banking and finance concepts although suitable as a standalone learning tool the book is
designed to test the information covered in the companion book introduction to islamic finance and banking and
covers the fundamentals of sharia a law the islamic contracts interpretations and definitions murabaha mudaraba
musharaka istisna a salam and ijara modes of finance takaful and much more emphasis is placed on mini case studies



multiple choice questions and tests of the basic concepts it also includes a full answer key and brief chapter
summaries as well as learning objectives the islamic banking and finance workbook is an essential learning tool
for students and practitioners who want to test their knowledge of the rapidly growing world of islamic banking
and finance

The Islamic Finance Handbook
2019-07-11

now in its fifth edition insurance claims by alison padfield qc is a practitioner focused text providing a summary
of the law as it relates to insurance claims including claims against insurers and insurance brokers it is an
indispensable resource for those involved in the daily application of the law whether as solicitors barristers or
insurance claims handlers with significant developments in insurance law and a multitude of cases since the fourth
edition the new fifth edition covers cases on the insurance act 2015 the third parties rights against insurers act
2010 and the consumer insurance disclosure and representations act 2012 examines recent decisions of the supreme
court including the financial conduct authority v arch insurance uk ltd the fca test case 2021 uksc 1 and privy
council and also those handed down by the court of appeal is fully updated with coverage of all significant recent
decisions covers claims against insurers and insurance brokers explains the meaning of terms and concepts in plain
english making it accessible to lawyers and non lawyers alike cases in the supreme court and privy council added
since the last edition include the fca business interruption insurance test case 2021 uksc 1 construction of
insurance contracts causation including proximate cause business interruption insurance halliburton co v chubb
bermuda insurance ltd 2020 uksc 48 principles governing recusal of arbitrators where multiple arbitrations with
same or overlapping subject matter aspen underwriting ltd v credit europe bank nv the atlantik confidence 2020
uksc 11 jurisdiction under brussels regulation recast travelers insurance co ltd v xyz 2019 uksc 48 non party
costs orders against liability insurersperry v raleys solicitors 2019 uksc 5 professional negligence damages
atlasnavios navegação lda v navigators insurance co ltd the b atlantic 2018 uksc 26 construction of insurance
contracts exclusion clauses ramsook v crossley 2018 ukpc 9 construction and application of claims control clauses
gard marine energy ltd v china national chartering co ltd 2017 uksc 35 waiver of rights of subrogation aig europe
ltd v woodman 2017 uksc 18 aggregation clauses sun alliance bahamas ltd v scandi enterprises ltd 2017 ukpc 10
construction of contractors all risks policy impact funding solutions ltd v barrington services ltd 2016 uksc 57
construction of insurance contracts scope of cover exclusion clauses significant court of appeal decisions added
for this new edition include endurance corporate capital ltd v sartex quilts textiles ltd 2020 ewca civ 308
reinstatement betterment in property damage insurance manchikalapati v zurich insurance plc 2019 ewca civ 2163
construction of building guarantee insurance euro pools plc v royal sun alliance plc 2019 ewca civ 808



notification of claims in professional indemnity insurance equitas insurance ltd v municipal mutual insurance ltd
2019 ewca civ 718 reinsurance of fairchild enclave employers liability claims allianz insurance plc v tonicstar
ltd 2018 ewca civ 434 qualification of arbitrators spire healthcare ltd v royal sun alliance insurance plc 2018
ewca civ 317 aggregation clauses ted baker plc v axa insurance uk 2017 ewca civ 4097 insurance claims conditions
and duty to speak estoppel axa versicherung ag v arab insurance group 2017 ewca civ 96 pleading proving inducement
w r berkley insurance europe ltd v teal assurance co ltd no 2 2017 ewca civ 25 liability insurance ascertainment
of loss zurich insurance plc v maccaferri 2016 ewca civ 1302 notification of claims a wealth of commercial court
and technology and construction court decisions are also covered along with selected decisions from other
jurisdictions including scotland australia and new zealand which are likely to be of interest to practitioners in
england and wales written by alison padfield qc an authoritative author with extensive experience in insurance law
the new fifth edition will appeal to insurance lawyers both solicitors and barristers in practice and in house
insurance professionals eg claims handlers and brokers and insurance law students

Mapping the Risks and Risk Management Practices in Islamic Banking
2011-08-15

this book the first of two volumes highlights the concept of financial inclusion from the islamic perspective an
important element of the sustainable development goals sdgs financial inclusion has been given significant
prominence in reform and development agendas proposed by the united nations and g 20 the significance of islamic
financial inclusion goes beyond improved access to finance to encompass enhanced access to savings and risk
mitigation products as well as social inclusion that allows individuals and companies to engage more actively in
the real economy it represents one of the important drivers of economic growth gender disparity exists within
financial access and its extent varies widely across world economies south asia the middle east and north africa
have the largest gender gaps with women in these regions being forty per cent less likely than men to have a
formal account at a financial institution analysing how islamic financial inclusion can empower individuals this
volume explores the contribution of islamic microfinance in achieving sdgs and solving income and wealth
inequality comprising a combination of empirical evidence theory and modelling this edited collection illustrates
how to improve access to finance making it essential reading for those researching both islamic finance and
development finance



The Islamic Banking and Finance Workbook
2021-02-12

part 1 islamic concept and regulations part 2 islamic banking part 3 islamic capital market part 4 other issues

Insurance Claims
1999

this book introduces the students researchers and practitioners into the subject and enabling technologies and
applications pertaining to of technology entrepreneurship and business development through research articles case
studies etc it is primarily intended for academic purposes for learners of computer science management accounting
and information systems disciplines economics entrepreneurship publishing chapters in the book is new innovative
idea to spread the book in the middle east and arab countries and make the book achieve more sales as many
students in all levels graduates and undergraduates in addition to research professionals are not able to get
sufficient resources because of the language concern

Malaysian Business
2020-07-01

islamic finance has emerged to meet the financial needs of people who seek a different approach to conventional
banking and finance due to its late inception islamic finance has often been regarded as an infant industry
compared to its traditional counterparts even though the islamic finance industry is still classified as nascent
it has shown rapid growth in the last decade or so the primary objective of this book is to highlight the main
issues and challenges the islamic finance industry faces and to offer practical solutions firstly the book
classifies the main components of islamic finance such as money and banking capital markets fintech microfinance
insurance as well as morality and governance secondly all of the chapters are combined according to their
relationship and link with each other so as to provide readers with a unique and holistic overview of the subject
the chapters are written by well renowned experts in the field as well as offering readers theoretical information
about each subject under discussion it also advances practical solutions that can contribute to the development of
each field the book answers questions such as how money is created by banks what the business model of islamic
banking should look like whether islamic microfinance institutions are sustainable what the likely framework of



takaful should be what the potential role of fintech could be in reshaping the islamic financial system and where
and whether morality fits in the financial system the book will attract the attention of students researchers
practitioners regulators and policymakers

Enhancing Financial Inclusion through Islamic Finance, Volume I
2007-01-01

social protection programs public or private initiatives that aid the poor and protect the vulnerable against
livelihood risks can effectively be used to assist those trapped or at the risk of being trapped in chronic
poverty these programs aim to address chronic poverty through redistribution and protect vulnerable households
from falling below the poverty line although investments in social protection programs are often motivated by
equity concerns they can also contribute to economic growth by for example encouraging savings creating community
assets and addressing market imperfections despite their potential and proliferation not enough is known about
social protection programs in africa the 2017 2018 annual trends and outlook report ator reduces this knowledge
gap by focusing on the potential of such programs on the continent and the corresponding opportunities and
challenges the chapters of the report highlight the benefits of these programs not only to their direct recipients
but also others in the community through spillover effects they also underscore the importance of appropriate
design and sustainability to fully realize the potential of social protection programs

Readings in Islamic Economics and Finance (UUM Press)
2021-03-12

methods and techniques adopted in teaching training learning research professional development or capacity
building are generally standardized across most traditional disciplines particularly within developing countries
this is not the case however when it comes to the islamic disciplines and in particular in relation to the study
of islamic economics and finance which is influenced by conventional standards and techniques this is primarily
due to the lack of availability of the requisite standards and mechanisms designed within the spirit of maqsid al
shari ah this book offers a unique resource and a comprehensive overview of the contemporary methods and smart
techniques available for teaching learning and researching islamic eco finance and it presents solutions to the
challenges in implementing them further the book gives deep insight into the most appropriate methodologies that
could be employed empirically to explore model analyze and evaluate islamic finance theories and models
respectively it also gives recommendations for improving learning teaching and research outcomes in islamic eco



finance the book also addresses how in this advanced technological era smart tools like artificial intelligence
machine learning big data zoom and the internet of things can be adapted to help equip students researchers and
scholars with smart skills the book will enable those studying islamic economics and finance to grasp the
appropriate tools for research and learning additionally the islamic economics and finance sector is growing at a
significant rate and therefore requires the upskilling and capacity building of its human resources thus the book
will also be highly beneficial for practitioners involved in the industry

The Importance of New Technologies and Entrepreneurship in Business
Development: In The Context of Economic Diversity in Developing Countries
2023-05-26

the recent unprecedented economic downturn and global supply chain disruption by the covid 19 pandemic is
accelerating the urgency for sustainable financing infrastructure that is agile adaptable and transformable
sustainability and the 4th industrial revolution are about more than just technology driven change it is an
opportunity to help everyone including leaders policymakers and people from all income groups and nations to
navigate industry disruptions and transitioning to a new normal by harnessing converging technologies in order to
create an inclusive human centered future the edited volume provides critical discussions on reframing the islamic
finance approach to sustainability and socio economic development in the post pandemic era it highlights how
selected islamic finance tools alongside fintech can not only ensure financial sustainability but also promote
socio economic policies that will aid the much desired value and impact creation in the economy the book focuses
its analysis on the following three areas reframing islamic finance sustainability and socio economic development
innovative islamic financial tools for sustainable and socio economic impact and the role of fintech in the road
to sustainability the edited volume will be of interest to scholars researchers and students of islamic finance
sustainability and financial technology

The Islamic Finance Industry
2009-02-05

an accessible guide to buying selling or investing like a professional in the saudi real estate market saudi has
one of the most important real estate markets in the middle east but the nature of many of the transactions within
it offer investors great opportunities this book allows non real estate professionals to develop basic real estate



skills to better understand the market capitalize on opportunities and to be aware of common market tricks and
scams

Official Gazette
2018-10-23

while accounting and audit functions are significantly regulated and standardized in conventional financial
industries and activities through the implementation of international accounting standards and international
financial reporting standards as well as other international regional and local regulations this is not the case
for islamic financial organizations rather than having their own set of comprehensive accounting or auditing
standards or policies these are based in some cases on the accounting and auditing organization for islamic
financial institutions aaiofi the islamic financial services board ifsb s standards and shari ah based local
policies this book is a timely and comprehensive overview of accounting and auditing standards within the doctrine
of shari ah it offers a significant contribution to the field and a wealth of technical know how it analyzes
islamic accounting and auditing both in theory and practice and from a distinctly international perspective the
chapters are arranged in a systematic and logical way making it easily accessible and engaging the book evaluates
the existing standards and widens the scope of the discourse to include maqasid al shari ah islamic accounting and
audit models and standards as well as offering practical policy recommendations the author presents a shari ah
justified solution to islamic accounting and audit and offers guidance on overcoming the challenges to
implementing islamic accounting and auditing standards the book is a unique and exhaustive guide and as such will
be an invaluable resource for academics researchers students policymakers as well as practitioners in accounting
and auditing firms and financial institutions

Boosting growth to end hunger by 2025: The role of social protection
2022-03-10

this book is a study of the objectives of islamic finance in the modern banking space and offers insight into the
effects of changes and developments occurring in islamic banking products and services



Teaching and Research Methods for Islamic Economics and Finance
2023-01-17

the kingdom rose to prominence as the region s financial hub in the 1970s and today despite increasing competition
from its neighbours it is bolstering this position as it leads the way in the islamic banking segment hosting the
highest concentration of islamic financial institutions globally the takaful segment represents one of the fastest
growing segments in bahrain s insurance sector itself boasting the highest insurance penetration rate in the gcc
meanwhile a rising population is driving housing and transport infrastructure in the country with private
contractors benefitting as a result looking forward these expansions to rail and air links should boost the
kingdom s tourism offering with tourism s contribution to gdp expected to grow significantly over the next 10
years while elsewhere the projects will drive bahrain s role as a regional logistics centre with the kingdom
aiming to position itself as a key entry point to the gcc moving forward

Islamic Finance, FinTech, and the Road to Sustainability
2016-03-31

this book contains selected papers which were presented at the 3rd international halal conference inhac 2016
organized by the academy of contemporary islamic studies acis universiti teknologi mara uitm shah alam malaysia it
addresses halal related issues that are applicable to various industries and explores a variety of contemporary
and emerging issues highlighting findings from both scientific and social research studies it enhances the
discussion on the halal industry both in malaysia and at the international level and serves as an invitation to
engage in more advanced research on the global halal industry

Saudi Real Estate Companion
2021-11-29

Accounting and Auditing Standards for Islamic Financial Institutions
2016-04-29



Islamic Banks and Financial Institutions
2015-02-27

The Report: Bahrain 2015
2018-02-23

Proceedings of the 3rd International Halal Conference (INHAC 2016)
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